
Appendix C

Executive – 5 February

Recommendations from Children’s Services Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
held on 22 January 2019

Schools for the Future – Commissioning New School Places in the ward of 
Leighton Buzzard North through the expansion of Gilbert Inglefield Academy 
and Vandyke Upper School for September 2020
 
 
RECOMMENDED:-

1. That the Committee support the new school places required in Leighton 
Buzzard in order to meet the Council’s statutory duty under The Education 
and Inspections Act 2006.

2. That the Committee acknowledge the positive responses received to the 
consultations by the governing bodies of Gilbert Inglefield Academy and 
Vandyke Upper School to expand each school by two forms of entry by 
September 2020.

3. To support the proposed capital expenditure at Gilbert Inglefield Academy and 
Vandyke Upper School, Leighton Buzzard.


